to others. That the Sacred Heart and the Blessed Mother were the
focus of his life was especially evident during the last weeks of his
life. He frequently invoked their assistance, and amidst his many
sufferings he was ever kind, gentle, considerate, and grateful to
others.

Our Gratitude

To pray for and honor Bishop Kelly, there was a wake held on
Long Island and a Pontifical Requiem Mass offered by the Most
Reverend James Carroll, as well as a wake and a Solemn High
Requiem Mass here in Round Top.

We truly were blessed
in many ways to have
Bishop Kelly guiding our
congregation for so many
years. Even though I
have great confidence
that the Bishop is already
enjoying his well-earned
reward—a special place
with the Sacred Heart
and Blessed Mother—he
would want me to ask you to pray for him, so [ do. As the Sisters and I
strive to follow his example of virtue and of devotion to the Sacred and
Immaculate Hearts, please also keep us in your prayers. You remain in
ours each day.
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In the Sacred Heart,
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Mother Mary Bosco, F.M.
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